
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY SERVICE OBLIGATION 

  

This facility has agreed to make its services available to all persons residing or 
employed in this area. This facility is prohibited by law from discriminating against Medi-
Cal and Medicare patients. Should you believe you may be eligible for Medi-Cal or 
Medicare, you should contact our Patient Relations Office at 626-574-3409 for assistance 
in applying.  You should also contact them if you are in need of a physician to provide 
you with services at this facility. If you believe that you have been refused services at this 
facility in violation of the community service obligation you should inform our Patient 
Relations Office at 626-574-3409 and the California Health Facilities Financing Authority. 

 


